
Kettle’s On 
Winsley’s Community Cafe 
 

Any questions:  
Roy Ludlow  
01225 868779  
royludlowd4@gmail.com 
 

Do you enjoy a good cup of tea, delicious biscuits and a friendly face? 
 
This will take place in the Church Hall on the first and third Wednesday of the month.  
 
Everyone is welcome and we look forward to meeting you . 
 
On Wednesday 3rd and 17th October 2018 
 
 


